## Welcome New Members

Blake Doherty Jermaine Phillips Adam & Miriam Raack







Congratulations to
Craig & Lesa Partin
on the birth of their granddaughter
Tessa Mae Clark
date of birth: 05.12.25
8 lb., 7 oz.
20.5 in. long
Proud Parents: Titus & Morgan

Sympathy to
The Family of Peggy Turner
Tommy & Terry Berry in the loss of his brother,
Bobby Berry

thank you

The Family of Ronald Audas appreciates each kind expression of caring and love.



Today



8:45am Prayer Time with the Pastor (rm. B104)

10:30am Morning Worship **Monday** 

12:00pm Gi

Grief Support Group

6:45am Prayer Time with the Pastor (Prayer House)

10:00am Praying Women 11:00am Lunch at FBC

**Wednesday** 11:00am

Lunch at FBC

**Thursday** 

11:00am Lunch at FBC 1:00pm Fellowship & Games

Sunday 8:45am

Monday

Prayer Time with the Pastor (rm. B104)

9:15am Bible Study 10:30am Morning Worship

offices closed

Memorial Day



"I Thank God"

Welcome

"Victory In Jesus"

"Made For More"

"Man Of Sorrows"

"Holy Forever"

Recognition of Seniors & Prayer

Message from God's Word Lane Langford

"Run To The Father"

Recognition of Decisions

Closing Prayer

Church Office 903.657.1646 - Family Life Center 903.657.2504 - Prayer House 903.657.1394

Dr. David Higgs Pastor 903.658.4491

Tom Smith Minister of Worship 361-827-1633 Lane Langford
Minister of Youth,
Families & Recreation
318.393.8944

Darren Muirhead Interim Minister of Children 281-761-5275

207 West Main - Henderson, 75652 - www.thefbc.org



**Vacation Bible School** 

Sun.-Thurs., June 1-5 5:45-8:45pm

## Family Fun Night

Fri., June 6 6:00-7:30pm



Volunteer Here!

Register Here!





New to FBC? OR Just haven't downloaded the app yet?

It is really simple! Just go to your app store and search for the shelbynext membership app, download it, then call Allen or Karen in the church office for a username and password. Along with remote giving, you can access phone numbers, addresses, and birthdates of church members.



## Headed to college or already there?

Applications for McCarter/Jones Scholarship can be picked up in the main church office. Fred & Edith Hale Scholarship applications (for those attending Southern Baptist colleges) are available in the FLC or in the main office.

Deadline to return applications is May 31.



There will be a question & answer meeting in June.
Contact Shannon Coats, sbcoats@gmail.com or 903-646-7836, if you are planning to go this year or have questions.



FLC Hours: Mon, Tues, Thurs 8:00am-7:30pm Wed, Fri 8:00am-4:00pm





Working Hands could use a few more hands
on Tuesdays at 9:00am in our Craft Room
(located in the Family Life Center).
Being able to sew is NOT a requirement!

Come join us or just drop by and see what we are creating to share with local organizations, hospitals, etc.!